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Statement by American Honda Regarding Fuel Tank Recall: 2020 Honda CR-V 
 

• 212 vehicles are affected, only in the United States  
• Fuel tanks will be replaced for free 
• No reported crashes or injuries related to this issue 
 

TORRANCE, Calif. – June 3, 2022 – In the United States, American Honda will 

voluntarily recall 212 Honda CR-V vehicles from the 2020 model year to replace their 

fuel tanks, for free. An internal component of the fuel tank may break loose inside the 

tank and block the float mechanism that signals fuel level to the meter, incorrectly 

indicating the amount of fuel in the tank. This defect may lead to a vehicle unexpectedly 

running out of fuel and stalling while driving, increasing the risk of a crash. No crashes 

or injuries have been reported in relation to this issue. 

Honda is announcing this recall to encourage each owner of an affected vehicle 

to take it to an authorized dealer as soon as they receive notification of this recall from 

Honda. Mailed notification to owners will begin in early-July 2022. Owners can also 

determine if their specific vehicles are included in the recall by visiting 

www.recalls.honda.com or by calling (888) 234-2138.  
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